
 

 
 
 

Pfizer 12+ Years – Vaccine Shelf Life Extension 
 
Dear COVID-19 Vaccination Partner 
 
The Therapeutic Goods Administration (TGA) has approved a shelf-life extension 
of Pfizer 12 years+ (Purple), provided that approved storage conditions between 
-90°C to -60°C have been maintained.  
 
The shelf-life extension applies to the following batch numbers:   

 

Batch Number 

 

Labelled Expiry Date New Expiry Date 

FL3560 28-February-2022 31-May-2022 

FH3221 28-February-2022 31-May-2022 

FL7649 28-February-2022 31-May-2022 

FL5729 28-February-2022 31-May-2022 

FK6268 28-February-2022 31-May-2022 

FL5333 28-February-2022 31-May-2022 

FK0892 28-February-2022 31-May-2022 

210957 28-February-2022 31-May-2022 

 

Please be aware that the packaging associated with the above batches has not 
been amended to reflect the extended expiry dates. If you have received any of 
these batches frozen, please update the expiry date on the vials to reflect the 
new expiry dates. 
 
Thawed deliveries will continue to have the defrost date noted on the packaging. 
Individual vials will not be relabelled with the extended expiry dates. Make sure 
you continue to use any thawed vaccine prior to the defrost expiry date.  
 
Please reference the above table when receiving Pfizer 12+ years (Purple) 
vaccine for the correct expiry date. The new expiry date of each batch will also be 
reflected in CVAS when completing delivery acceptance. 
 
We are grateful for your continued support in facilitating the safe and effective 
administration of COVID-19 vaccines.  
 
 
Kind Regards,  
Department of Health Vaccine Operations Centre (VOC) 


